April 26, 2019

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL and E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Secretary and Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: DE 17-070 Northern Ultilities, Inc.
Petition for Approval of Step Increase No. 2

Dear Director Howland,

Enclosed on behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or “the Company”) are
the responses to the Record Requests in the above-referenced matter. Please note that

the Attachment to Record Request No. 2 (Exhibit 21) is provided in Excel format only,

via email.

If you should have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact

me.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil
Enclosures

cc: Brian Buckley, Esq., Office of the Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Counsel
epler@unitil.com

T 603.773.6440 F 603.773.6640 www.unitil.com

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842



